
 107 Avenue Revitalization: 101 Street to 121 Street 

 As part of the 2024 construction program, City of Edmonton, Integrated Infrastructure Services 
 will be involved in construction on 107 Avenue 101 Street to 121 Street. 

 107 Avenue will have new street lights installed which includes new pieces of concrete walk around 

 the new street light poles. New street enhancements include new pavers, bike racks and benches. 

 Two lanes of traffic will be maintained in both directions on 107 Avenue during construction with 

 intermittent lane closures putting 107 Avenue down to one lane in each direction. 

 Work is scheduled to start on or about  August 12, 2024 and is scheduled to be completed by 

 the end of July of 2025. 

 Scope of Work 

 ●  New street light poles. 
 ●  Removals and replacement of pieces of the existing sidewalk at new poles. 
 ●  New paving stones. 
 ●  New bike racks and benches. 

 Access 

 During the construction period, local access will be maintained at all times.  Access to businesses 
 and residences will be maintained, where possible, at all times.  Emergency access will be 
 Maintained at all times. 
 If you have special access requirements, such as DATS, please advise the contact person listed 
 Below, as soon as possible. 

 Please retain this bulletin for contact information. 
 The affected location(s) are shown on the reverse of this bulletin. 
 For further information, please contact: 

 Mr. Gordon Mitchell, C.E.T  Mr. Nathan Stelmach, P.Eng 
 Transportation Infrastructure Delivery  Transportation Infrastructure Delivery 
 Phone:  780-944-5662  Phone:  780-944-7699 
 gordon.mitchell@edmonton.ca  nathan.stelmach@edmonton.ca 



 107 Ave Park: 
 As part of the 107 Avenue Revitalization Project, a new public park will be constructed in 2024 at the 
 southeast corner of 107 Avenue and 105 Street. This scope includes a central plaza, a raised stage, 
 landscaping, a shelter, pedestrian-scale lights, seating areas and a water bottle filling station. The 
 northbound 105 Street right-hand turn lane will be closed to expand the usable park area. 
 For updates, please visit  www.edmonton.ca/107-avenue-park 
 If you have questions or concerns about this work, please contact the Project Manager at 
 OpenSpaceDelivery@edmonton.ca  . 
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